McClenagan, Laura

From: Judith Putnam <judy.putnamé0@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 04, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Proposed expansion of Ocean West Manufactured Home Park
Hi:

| am new to Ocean West and would like to see the plans for this project. Is there a place on the web | can see them?

Comment:

| am concerned about the use of permeable pavement for all roadways and driveways. What is that like? What does it
look like? How is it maintained? Is there a place on the web | can get more info on this? If it is anything like what | have
seen already, | don’t think many of us old folks are going to want that.

Thank you,
Judy



